Dear Hornet,

Thank you for volunteering to write notecards for our incoming students! We were overwhelmed by the response we received, which reinforces what a great Hornet Family we all are! Enclosed are the notecards for you to write. We slightly decreased the number you need to write so that all volunteers could participate. On the back of this note is some sample text you could use if you are struggling for a starting point.

After writing your notecard, please seal it in the pre-addressed and stamped envelope, then drop it in the mailbox.



Due to production issues outside of our control, these are getting to you later than planned. Move-in day on campus is Aug. 24, so we thank you in advance for mailing your completed notes quickly.

If you have any questions, please reach out to our office at alumni@csus.edu.

Thank you so much and Stingers Up!

Your Sacramento State Alumni Association



P.S. Send us a picture with your notecards and we might feature it on social media.

SAMPLE TEXT:

Dear			
Dear			

As an alum of Sacramento State, I want to let you know that we are proud to have you joining the Hornet Family this fall. I hope you are getting excited, you are going to love the campus and the community! One of my favorite memories of Sac State is _______.

I believe you will accomplish great things!

<<your name>>

<<Major and Class year, if you're comfortable sharing>>



If you want to offer any advice, these are a few options to consider:

- Don't be afraid to ask questions.
- Get involved... there are more than 250 student clubs and organizations!
- Actually go to class, you will get so much more out of your hard work.
- Introduce yourself to people, especially fellow students. Everyone needs a new friend.
- Don't hesitate to reach out to your academic advisor, it can save a lot of stress and time to finishing your degree.
- Take advantage of the Career Center, they are very helpful with internships, job search, and more.
- Use The WELL, it is an amazing gym and recreational facility.